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What is the Strike Preparedness Committee (SPC)? 

● The Strike Preparedness Committee (SPC) is responsible for the overall coordination of 
planning and implementation of strike action, if collective bargaining with Western 
reaches an impasse and if the UWOSA membership votes to move forward with strike 
action. The SPC is sub-divided into working groups, based on interest. 

What are the Working Groups? 

• Communications 

• Finance 

• Picket Lines 

• Strike Headquarters 

What are some of the responsibilities? 

● Securing and set-up of strike headquarters 

● Coordinating picket line duties (may include picketer 
scheduling, food/beverage distribution), strike captain duties 

● Member bulletins, picket line bulletins, call to action material 
distribution  

● Weekly strike pay generation, invoice payment for strike action 
expenses, financial letters of assistance generation, etc. 

 
Is training for SPC members provided? 

● YES! Training is provided to all SPC members 

 

I am interested in joining. Who do I contact? 
● Download the Join a Committee Form, (go to UWOSA Website: Members → 

Governance, Agreements & Forms → Join a Committee Form) and fill it out and 
email it to info@uwosa.ca  

• Contact Emericks Rivas, Strike Preparedness Committee Chair at info@uwosa.ca for 
more information. 
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